
MONTEREY COUNTY
RESOURCE MANAGEMENT AGENCY - PLANNING DEPARTMENT

MEMORANDUM

Date: May 26, 2010

To: Planning Commission

From: Daniel Lister, Land Use Technician

Subject: To Request the Continuance of PLN090080 / Aladin Properties

To the members of the Planning Commission,

Staff requests that the Planning Commission continue the hearing of this project to a date uncertain,
due to the need for additional review of consistency with the new Castroville Community Plan and
to analyze potential environmental impacts addressed within the Castroville Community Plan EIR.

Dan ' to (Project Planner)
RMA - Planning Department
(831) 759-6617 listerdr@co.monterey.ca.us
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